
 
 
 
Public Meeting for Sherbourne Park - October 22, 2007  
 
Waterfront Toronto would like to invite you to the second public meeting for Sherbourne Park.  
This 1.5 hectare (3.7 acre) public waterfront park and gathering place will be one of the most 
important public spaces to be built in the East Bayfront Precinct, and will be a key catalyst to 
redevelopment in this area. 
 
As a member of the public your input is very important to us.  Please join us for a presentation 
on the overall vision and concept design for Sherbourne Park.   Details of the meeting are as 
follows: 
 
Monday, October 22, 2007 
7:00 – 9:00 pm 
The Novotel Hotel (Champagne Ballroom) 
45 The Esplanade, Toronto 
 
We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you on the 22nd!  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please visit our website at www.waterfrontoronto.ca 
or contact Andrea Kelemen at akelemen@waterfrontoronto.ca.  
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